East Berks Jampot Notes for March 2020 Jampot Magazine

There was a reasonable turn out for this years AGM. Needless to say, the current committee members all got
re-elected, with individual roles remaining the same. Our charity events will still be supporting The Prostate
Cancer Charity, as per last year.

Past events were discussed along with ideas for the future. It was agreed among members that the Section
Meetings are now more akin to a Social Club. Ideal for our section survival.

Sorry to say that Basil Smith has decided to give up riding, due to the increasing number of vehicles on the
roads, particularly in the area where he lives. Hopefully we'll still see him at some Club Nights.

Rex and Roger are busily working on the itinerary for this years group ride. The plan is to cross from
Portsmouth to France and ride to the west of the Brittany Coast. Watch this space for updates.

Graham Lloyd has finally moved away from Slough to Axeminster area. We wish him all the best and hope to
see him at a section event. If not, at the Jampot Rally.

Safe riding to all,

Dave Gregory



